
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

June 17, 2024

TOPIC: Approval for Cedar Crest Dairy 2023-2024

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District, approve 
the purchase of additional dairy products to finish the 2023-2024 school year.  The 
Board had previously approved Cedar Crest Dairy at a total cost of $260,000.00. I am 
requesting an additional $16,000 to be authorized by the Board for payment of our final 
order for the current school year. 

RATIONALE:

This will be an additional purchase to finish out the current school year.
 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Food Service Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

None
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